
Bike Market 

 

As part of our campaign to encourage more cycling and to help those who may not 
own a cycle, on Thursday 10th October, in association with Peddle My Wheels,  
Kelmscott held their first ever second hand bike market. 

The aim of this event was to offer affordable used cycles for sale; safe in the 
knowledge that all bikes had been fully serviced to a high standard and could 
immediately be used. 

Despite the cold and damp market we welcomed a number of visitors to our school. 
We managed to sell two of the pre-ordered cycles and took in another one for sale at 
a later event. One cycle was sold to a relative of a current student, someone who 
has not cycled for several years but was keen to exercise more and this market gave 
him the perfect opportunity to buy a great value cycle to help him get back to cycling. 

Lene from Peddle My Wheels was incredibly knowledgeable and friendly and made 
the whole event so easy for us. 

We hope to be able to offer more events like this to help promote cycling as a great 
form of sustainable transport and encourage more people to cycle together. 

 

Thank you to Jane Sherry, Sustainable Transport Officer and Gemma Hearsum, 
Active Travel Officer from Waltham Forest Neighbourhood and Commercial for 

funding this event. 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


